
2021 OHSAA Spring Tournament Entry and Withdraw Deadlines 

            April 26 – Boys Tennis, Softball, Track and Field 

            May 3 – Baseball, Lacrosse 

April 13, 2021 

This reminder memo was sent to ALL OHSAA member high school athletic directors.  If your school is 

not sponsoring spring sports, you may disregard this memo. 

The deadline to enter or withdraw from the 2021 OHSAA Tournaments in the sports of Boys 

Tennis, Softball, Boys Track/Field, and Girls Track/Field is 11:59 p.m. on Monday, April 26, 

2021.   

The deadline to enter or withdraw from the 2021 OHSAA Tournaments in the sports of 

Baseball, Boys Lacrosse, and Girls Lacrosse is 11:59 p.m. on Monday, May 3, 2021.   

What does this mean?  Athletic administrators must ensure that their high school’s tournament entry 

is set correctly for these tournaments prior to the deadline.   

Tournament entry will be locked after the deadline and the athletic director or principal must 

contact OHSAA Membership Services to request a change to tournament participation as 

outlined in General Sports Regulation 6.  No late entry will be permitted after 12:00 noon on 

April 28 for boys tennis, softball or track and field.  No late entry will be permitted after 12:00 

noon on May 7 for baseball, boys lacrosse or girls lacrosse.   

Athletic administrators are strongly encouraged to contact your coaches of these sports TODAY to 

ensure your school has tournament participants.  After checking with the coach, login to the school’s 

myOHSAA account and click the Tournament Entry link to check your school’s tournament entry and 

make any necessary edits.   

If your school must withdraw from an OHSAA tournament, for any reason, after the deadline, the 

school must contact OHSAA Membership Services (membershipservices@ohsaa.org) to discuss the 

late withdraw.  Contacting the tournament manager is not a substitute for contacting the OHSAA 

office of Membership Services. 

Thank you for your attention to these important spring tournament reminders, and good luck to your 

student-athletes! 
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